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MAMMOTH CROSSING JOINS THE MLTPA/MLCC DEVELOPERS’ FORUM WITH A $25,000 
COMMITMENT AT CAMP: SUMMER  
 
Mammoth Lakes, CA—The Mammoth Lakes Trails and Public Access Foundation (MLTPA) 
announced today that Mammoth Crossing Development, LLC, developer of the Mammoth 
Crossing project at the northwest intersection of Main Street and Minaret Road in Mammoth 
Lakes, CA, joined the Developers’ Forum on Friday, November 2, 2007, by presenting a 
$25,000 check at a special CAMP: SUMMER Developers’ Forum reception at Canyon Lodge. 
Mammoth Crossing joins Cardinal Investments (“The Sherwin”) and Starwood Capital (“The 1 
Hotel,” “Eagle Lodge,” TK, and TK) as partners in this co-venture between MLTPA and the 
Mammoth Lakes Chamber of Commerce. 
 
“The Mammoth Crossing Development (MCD) team recognizes the importance and value of an 
integrated trail system in Mammoth,” says Mark Deeds of MCD. “Members of the MCD planning 
and design team plan to contribute during the Concept and Master (trail) Planning Process 
(CAMP), and look forward to working with MLTPA during the District Planning process.” 
 
“TK,” says John Wentworth, President and Acting Executive Director of the MLTPA Foundation. 
“TK.” 
 
The stated goal of the Developers’ Forum is to create a source of information and a means of 
communication between builders, developers, and the Mammoth Lakes community relevant to 
trails and public access issues in Mammoth Lakes and the immediately surrounding region. The 
invitation-only Friday night reception brought together real estate agents, developers, and other 
interested parties to share in the CAMP (Concept and Master Planning) experience and to 
encourage their participation in this landmark trails-planning effort. 
 
CAMP: SUMMER—a free, multi-day public workshop on summer trails and recreation in 
Mammoth Lakes—was the first of many opportunities for the community to participate in the trails 
and public access Concept and Master Planning (CAMP) process via interactive exhibits, tours, 
community and user group meetings, and workshops. CAMP: WINTER, a similar workshop 
devoted to winter recreation and trails in Mammoth Lakes, is scheduled to take place January 
31–February 3, 2008. 
 
The Mammoth Lakes Trails and Public Access Foundation (MLTPA) is a 501(c)(3) public benefit 
corporation dedicated to trails and public access issues in Mammoth Lakes, CA, and the 
immediate Eastern Sierra region. MLTPA partners with local jurisdictions and agencies, 
businesses, nonprofits, and individuals to connect people to nature and to provide a forum for all 
trail users to be involved. 
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